
KPERS Technical Change; HB 2564

HB 2564 changes an incorrect statutory reference for the waiting period after retirement 
from 30 to 60 days for certain members of the Kansas Public Employees Retirement System 
(KPERS) tier 2 plan, the separation period required before being eligible to return to work for 
any KPERS participating employer. All other KPERS statutes were changed in 2009 when the 
waiting period originally was modified.
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